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Hello, and thank you for registering for the 2014 Adventure Photography Workshop, September 20-25th,
2014, in Jackson, WY.

FPhotography Workshor

I first want to say that I look forward to meeting and working with all of you, and if at any time you have any
questions please feel free to call me at 1-800-745-3211.

The host hotel: The Inn at Jackson Hole
3345 West Village Drive
Teton Village, WY 83025
1-800-842-7666

Please call the host hotel directly at the above number to reserve your room. Mention the Adventure Photography
Workshop to receive the discounted rate. However, do not hesitate too long as there are only a limited number of
rooms available. The Inn at Jackson Hole is conveniently located at the base of Jackson Hole Mountain Resort and
hosts the workshop classroom, the Vertical Room, where all presentation and edit sessions will be held. We would
love to have the entire faculty and all attendees staying together for the best experience. A number of attendees have
asked if they should book a room strait through the workshop (since we’re currently scheduled to camp one night).
We would recommend booking a room for the duration of the workshop so that you not only have a place to stow
extra gear and suitcases on our overnight camping trip, but also have a room in case weather or other factors force us
to change/cancel the camping night. If anyone is interested in having a roommate, please let us know as we will
compile such a list and email it those requesting someone to share room expenses.

Many of you have inquired about renting cars and depending on your interests, it may be a wise choice. We’ll have
rental vans and some personal vehicles to ferry the group to different shooting locations, but if you’re interested in
getting around on extra days of your trip, or exploring the area on your own during the workshop, you may consider
a rental car. We understand that budgeting is important, and you may find that once you meet other workshop
participants you will meet someone interested in sharing car expenses as well.

Be aware that while Nikon is supplying equipment for student use, we ask that you bring all the camera equipment
that you normally use. You must also bring a laptop (either Mac or PC) if you have one available to you. We would
also recommend bringing an external hard drive on which to make onsite backups of your work during the week.
Please bring a selection of your top 10 images in JPEG format to show before the group early in the week, in
addition to your any other portfolio images you wish to show in one-on-one reviews. The 10 JPEGs will allow you
to introduce yourself to the group and give the faculty a chance to gauge your experience as we begin the week.

When making travel plans, please note that the workshop commences at noon on Saturday September 20th, so if
you’re coming from one of the coasts, you may wish to fly in the night before. We would like you join us for
appetizers, drinks and the company of fellow workshop participants and instructors. We’ll wrap up the week with a
final group dinner late Thursday night, September 25th. Please consider departing Jackson on Friday in order to
fully enjoy Thursday’s events.

If you have paid only your deposit, please remember that the remainder of the registration fee needs to be paid two
months in advance. Just prior to that deadline, we will email you a payment link where you can finalize your tuition.
If you would prefer another method of payment, or you paid your deposit by check, please contact us at that time to
finalize payment. Tuition deposits will be refunded in full up to June 20th. After that time, if you need to cancel for
any reason, your paid deposit/tuition is non-refundable, but can be applied in full to a future workshop of your
choosing.

Sincerely,

The Summit Workshop Team

Managed by Clarkson Creative, 1553 Platte Street, Suite 300, Denver, CO 80202
Phone 303-295-7770 1-800-745-3211 | Fax 303-295-7771 | Email workshops@clarkson-creative.com
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